
 
Newsletter of the Sutherland Titans Soccer team 

Welcome to the first newsletter of our football club. This just and intro-
duction to what is planned to be a weekly event to keep you in touch with 
what is going on in the club. 
 
I hope to have match reports from each team, social news and anything 
else that     people may want to see or know about. If you have any items 
you want to include pass them onto me and I will include them. 
 
Upcoming events  
 
It is planned to hold an official launch of the club in July. This will be in 
the form of a  night out for the parents and also a fund raising event. 
More information to come closer to the event. 
 
It is also planned to hold a coaching clinic in July with the emphasis on 
special needs soccer skills. It will be held during the school holidays by 
people with special needs experience. 
 
We are having a club logo made up. This can be put on the shirts and 
make our players look even more professional. 
 

Match Reports 
Always remember the first rule of Soccer ……. Have Fun. 
I ask all coaches to sent me a short, half A4 size report on your match each 
week, 

Happy Soccer 
David Bradley 

Proudly Sponsored by the St George Leagues Club 


